
D.A.V. International School-Mulund 

 
Ref. D.A.V./Mulund /2020-2021/Cir-027    Date: 12.03.2021 
  

Dear Parents, 
 

Like every year this year also we propose to participate in IPM Exam for the 

current Academic year i.e. 2020-2021. 

IPM Exam for the year 2020-21 will be held on 4th July 2021 for standards II to 

VIII. 

Due to Covid-19 the exam will be conducted online. 

For registration of IPM 2020-21 Exam the link is given below: 

Registration Link:   https://rzp.io/l/1C9J7SeO 

You may visit their website  ipmmathscholarship.com   for additional 

information. 

Interested parents may register their ward for the IPM exam on the link given 

above. 

Last Date of Registration : 30th April, 2021  

 

Thanking you all for your support towards our academic and non-academic initiatives. 
With warm regards, 
 
 
 
Hema Nair  
Officiating Principal 
 

 

 

 


